Smt. Anandiben Patel RAJ BHAVAN

BHOPAL—462 052

January 30, 2018

Dear Santosh Shukla ji,

Thank you very much forYour congratulations and good
wishes on my assuming the post of Governor, Madhya Pradesh.
Please accept my sincere thanks.

I would always welcome suggestions and ideas from you
for the betterment of the State and its people.

With regards,

Yours sincerely,

freend by
(Smt. Anandiben Patel)
Mr. Santosh Shukla
Advocate
18/3, Pardeshipura
Indore - 452 003

Phone : 0755-2858828, 2858830, FAX : 0755-2858832



